
[bookmark: _GoBack]
5/6/20
Here we are at the end of another week of learning and I would like to take this opportunity to thank the whole school community for their continued support.
This week we opened the school for pupils in EYFS, Year 1, Year 6 and children of key workers. Thank you to all the pupils, parents, governors and staff for working together to help the week to run so smoothly. Please continue to respect the guidelines and allocated times to ensure the safety of all. It has been wonderful to have so much positive feedback - thank you! I am so proud of everyone for pulling together in this difficult time.
I know many children in years 2,3,4 and 5 are keen to return to school, and we are keen to see them too. I am awaiting further instructions from the government and will work with families should this occur. Whatever happens over the next six weeks, keep being amazing, strong, resilient and caring. All staff are here to support you through these unprecedented times.
This half terms learning is planned around the theme of Our Country. Please continue to access home learning via the blogs and keep in touch with the school via the office. Please keep sending pictures in of your learning to share with the teachers.
Keep enjoying your learning
Keep safe
Mrs Eastbrook
Prayer
Dear God, Thank you for watching over us and keeping us safe. Help us to make the right choices and to be mindful of others. Be with those who are in need. Amen
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